
Recreation Meeting  Minutes 12-12--2011 

 

Present: Al Jones, Mike Moran, Mary Lou Volpe 

Absent:  

 

Meeting Minutes: None 

 

The board approved the following motion of support on behalf of Lynne Girouard, The 

Town of Sturbridge  Recreation Coordinator for her ongoing efforts and job 

responsibilities in all areas of the recreation department including but not limited to the 

safety of all aspects of the job. 

Motion made by Mike Moran 

Second Mary Lou Volpe 

All In Favor 

 

The following property requests: were approved unanimously by the board: 

Sturbridge Federated Church Auction 8-13-11 Town Common  

Wedding 7-21-11 Town Common 

St Anne’s Fall Bazaar 9/29&30/2011 Town Common 

Quinebaug Valley Singers Yard Sale 10-6-11 Rain Date 10-7-11Town Common 

Wedding 8-12-12 Town Common 

 

The following attendee’s from the various sports league were in attendance: 

 

Tim Reardon – Tantasqua Pop Warner 

Craig Hanson – TRY Lacrosse 

Jen Bailey – Sturbridge Soccer Club 

 

Next Step to meet with the BOS  and ask them  for direction on how to proceed. 

We will email the League coordinators once we have a date for that meeting. 

Create a Sturbridge Booster Club 

Craig Hanson asking for practice space for the U-11 Lacrosse this spring   ( Town 

Common) 

 

AL Jones made a motion to adjourn the meeting 

Mike Moran   2
nd

 the motion  

All in favor  

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:20pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 


